Lake Claire Security Report
8/21-9/3  2016  (2 week period)    

Thankfully, there are no incidents of crime to report.  Statistics show that Lake Claire’s crime rate has dropped significantly since the Candler Park/Lake Claire Security Patrol began a year ago.   From January 1 - September 3 of this year there were 25 incidents compared to 60 during the same period in 2015.  That’s about a 58% drop!!  Since the patrol is an obvious benefit to our neighborhood I would encourage everyone to renew your membership or join the patrol at  www.cplcpatrol/.               






See something, Say something.  If something doesn’t seem quite right call 911.

APD’s Clean Car Campaign: Leave nothing visible in your car that could attract attention.

Help make our neighborhood safer by joining the Candler Park Lake Claire Patrol at 
www.cplcpatrol/

Edgewood Retail District’s 24 hour security number:  678-618-2308

Join www.nextdoor.com/join to receive up to date security information from your neighbors.

In regard to 911 emergency calls (to report crime or suspicious behavior):
Many areas of the City of Atlanta in DeKalb County are affected by cell towers that may direct 911 calls to DeKalb County instead of Atlanta.  If you call 911 from a cell phone and DeKalb Police answers, say you’re in the city of Atlanta, give your address and wait to be transferred. From a land line you call dial 911.
You can store the 10-digit Atlanta Police Emergency number in your cell phone: 404-658-6666.  
If you choose to use it, give your location first because that number does not reveal your phone number and in case of disconnection the police will know where to respond.
In regard to 311 non-emergency calls (street lights out, sidewalk issues, potholes, etc.):
Call 311 from a land line or 404-546-0311 from a cell phone.






